
PCC.III/DEC.6 (IV-96) 
 
 The Fourth Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III decided that the Executive 
Secretary sends the Preliminary Report from the Work Group on Low Earth Orbit Satellite Systems 
below 1 GHz, to the member countries, in order for them to perform the additions or corrections that 
they deem pertinent. 
 


